
Mr. Vahan S. Keshishian 
5018 Peg Lane North 
Memphis , Tennessee 38111 

Dear Mr. Keshishia 

January 31, 1977 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 
$25.00, which you were kind enough to make to the Diocese 
of the Armenian Church. 

Receipt Number 25918 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yours sincerely , 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


